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Our news...
Welcome back! We are so pleased
to start the new school year
together.
Thank you to parents and carers
for ensuring that your children look
smart in their uniform and are
ready for learning. Please see the
attached letter for more
information on uniform should you
need it.

The children have loved starting
the year with a focus on a book by
Benjamin Zephaniah called ‘People
Need People’ which focuses on our
connection with others and
reminds us to be kind to all. It links
really well with our school value of
Respect. Here is a link to Benjamin
Zephaniah reading his poem:  
https://youtu.be/SsC3QAFrf8E?
feature=shared

Student Spotlight

Children of the Week

Well done to all children this
week for starting school so well
and remembering the Haveley
Hey Way - Safe, Sensible &
Silent

A huge well done to our children of
the week: Phoebe, Saihou, Luca,
Dylan, Shay, Elsie, Kaizer, Heidiee,
Jemima, Sophia, Jessica and Harry.
Our first yellow jumpers of the year; I
hope you all feel very proud!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Drop in coffee morning to
meet members of the
school senior leadership
team

SLT coffee morning

9th September, 9am

Reception Reading
afternoons for parents and
carers start

Reception Reading 
10th September

Y6 Viking workshop in
school

Y6 Viking day 

16th September

BUILDING RESILIENCE, AMBITION AND RESPECT




